
Leeds Jewish Free School and Brodetsky Primary School 
in conjunction with


the Leeds Jewish Education Authority (Talmud Torah) 
are seeking to employ


a Rabbinic Couple of Family Educators who will provide 
Jewish Education across our community 
Primarily based at The Henry Cohen Youth Campus 

The post involves Teaching Limmudei Kodesh at a high standard to students 
in both primary and high school years, which will include the running of the 
Bat Chayil course and preparation for Bar Mitzvah. It is anticipated that the 
successful couple will also interact with parents from within the community 
raising the awareness and observance of Jewish practice.


The ideal couple will have a s’micha recognised by the Office of the Chief 
Rabbi or have graduated after a number of years study from a Yeshiva or 
Seminary.


Attractive salary is dependent on previous experience and is based on the 
teaching scale.


It is hoped that the successful candidate will be in post by January 1st 2019.


If you think that this is you, please reply in the first instance to 
sagi.yechezkel@ljfs.org. Interviews will be held in December 2018.
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